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Overnight shootings sends one to the hospital 
(MSC News)--The St. Joseph Police Department is investigating an overnight
shooting that sent one person to the hospital.

KQ2-TV reports officers responded to a call of shots fired shortly before 12:40
Wednesday morning in the 11-block of  South 18th Street.

Officers said when they arrived on scene, they found one victim with a gunshot
wound. The victim was taken to Mosaic Life Care in St. Joseph by ambulance
with moderate injuries.

No arrests have been made. Police are still investigating.

Anyone with information on the shooting is asked to call the St. Joseph Police
Department hotline at 238-TIPS.
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